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November 20, 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING  

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the President of the Board of Commissioners of the Silver Lake Water & 

Sewer District has called a Special Meeting of the Board of Commissioners for Tuesday, November 26, 

2024, at 5:30 p.m.,  to discuss all matters pertaining to District business. 

 

The public may attend and comment in person or via telephonic access; telephonic access is encouraged. 

There will be an opportunity for public comment at the beginning of the Agenda. If you are planning to 

speak at this meeting, please contact us at 425-337-3647 (Ext. 212) in advance, so that we may call upon 

you at the appropriate time. 

 

To attend the meeting via telephone, please use the conference information provided below: 

 

    Telephone Number: 206-412-5430 

    Conference ID 698 428 340# 

 

Notice is hereby given that the District’s Regular meeting scheduled for Thursday, November 28, 2024, 

at 5:30 p.m. is hereby canceled.  

 

 

 

 

Anne Backstrom, President 

Board of Commissioners 

 


